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Management Representation within ASDA 
 
Dear Colleagues, 
 

As you are aware GMB have represented hourly paid colleagues from the early days of ASDA.  However you 
may not be aware that throughout this time GMB have also represented Management within ASDA. 
 
As a GMB member, both colleague and management, you are legally entitled to a fully trained GMB 
representative for representation or advice.  
 
GMB London Region have seen over the past couple of 
years an increase in Management within ASDA contacting 
ourselves for support.  We fully understand and realise that, 
at times, there appears to be nowhere to turn for advice or 
support for issues both inside and outside of work. 
 
Due to this and also to ensure that you receive the correct 
advice and representation we have appointed a GMB 
Management Representative.  Lee Dickerson whom is the 
PTM for ASDA Basildon Pipps Hill has accepted this 
position and is keen to assist GMB management members 
throughout the region. 
 
As part of Lee’s role he will be your voice within ASDA ensuring that issues which affect management within the 
London Region are raised and addressed.  In addition Lee will be undertaking representation for salaried 
management within ASDA. 
 
Lee can only represent GMB members, if you require further information upon becoming a GMB member or 
would like to join please visit www.gmb.org.uk/join 
 
Lee can be contacted privately by email upon management@gmb-asda.com or you can call him directly upon 
07528 813481 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 

Keith Dixon  

 

 
Keith Dixon 
GMB National Shop Steward (London Region) 
Email: keith.dixon@gmb-asda.com 
Tel: 07917 674706 


